
 
July 26, 2005 

  

CITY COUNCIL TO VOTE ON CONTRACTING OUT 
OF GARBAGE COLLECTION ON JULY 27 

 
The regular meeting of City Council will begin at 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday, July 27 in 
the Council Chambers.  Local 500 is scheduled to appear before Council shortly after 
9:30 a.m.  
 
It is important that we get some members and citizens out for this event.   We need to 
be in council chambers that day to show our elected officials how we feel about the 
proposal to contract out garbage collection.  If we can fill council chambers on 
Wednesday, it will show that we are united and will fight any threats of contracting out. 
 We cannot succeed without the help of each and every one of you. 
 
All Local 500 members who are able to attend the meeting of City Council are 
encouraged to do so.  Please remember that you are attending on your own time. 
 
We thank you for your continued support.  
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